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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Comcast girl <smilieface@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 2:34 PM
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: file# CG2001C2

Hello, this in regards to a notice I received from The City of Saint Paul. 
 
File#: CG2001C2 
Assessment#: 200109 
Property Address: 1054 Loeb Street 
 
 
This is a Garbage Bill assessment for the months of service October 2019- December 2019.   I am asking to be forgiven 
this charge for the following reasons: 
 
* I, Wendy Zarse, am the owner of this property, only as of 19 March 2020.  I had been working with the family to take 
possession of the home sooner, but we eventually found ourselves dealing with Probate. The noticed received was my 
first encounter with the knowledge of an outstanding bill attached to the property.  Garbage billing has been up to date 
since I took possession. 
 
 
* The previous owner had not been residing in the home since Summer of 2019.  He was in a health care facility, 
because he was attacked and robbed in the alley around the block.  He passed away in November.  There were no other 
persons residing in his home after September 2019.  There was no use of the Garbage Service after that.  
 
Wendy Zarse 
651.489.9657 


